Learning Curve
June 2019 Website Report
First, thank you for the opportunity to work with IASCOE as your webmaster (that has a nice ring to it!).  I have re-arranged, edited, and updated the website with current information over the last several months.  I plan add the June reports after out June 1st meeting. 
If there is anything you would like to see on the website, please bring it to my attention.  I will see what I can do.  The only issue I have run into so far is attempting to link or embed a video clip. Other than that, I have been able to post everything that has been requested. 
If you are unsure of where to locate out website, it is part of the Midwest Area NASCOE page http://midwestnascoe.org/. Once there, click on “states” then “Illinois.” The direct link is http://illinois.midwestnascoe.org/ . 
All the Best,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Shannon Camfield (almost Murphy), Web Chair. 
